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I’m a Mainer who has lived in many spots across the country but thankfully I’m back 
in Maine. The plastic pollution across the country is a visible blight on the landscape, 
a hazard to wildlife and a threat to human health as microplastics leaching into the 
soil to be taken up by plants and animals in our food supply find a home in our 
bodies. 
Alternative packaging is available and corporations need to contribute to support our 
recycling efforts. 
I do NOT support LD 1423.  


